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Three lanes in each direction will be maintained across the river, during

peak periods, throughout the duration of construction. The existing

bridges will not be taken down until the new bridges are functional and

traffic rerouted onto them.

The project was conceived as part of the I-5 Transportation and Trade

Partnership study that was completed in 2002. The high capacity transit

extension to Vancouver was studied in detail in the 1990s. It does take a

long time to plan; design; secure agreements, decisions and funding;

and then build large transportation projects. However, the formal NEPA

process started only six years ago. Six years is a short period within

which to complete the NEPA process for a project of this complexity, and

with many sponsoring agencies (including federal highways and transit,

two cities, two states, etc).
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